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BULLETIN NOTICES 

Please email any 

notices to this address 

rhay@stmarysgeelong. 

com.au or drop them in  

to the Parish Office by 

5.00pm on a Thursday. 

MASS TIMES  

MONDAY  

(ROSARY prior to Mass) 

10.00am 

TUESDAY TO FRIDAY 

(ROSARY prior to Mass) 

7.00am;  10.00am 

SATURDAY 

9.00am; 6.00pm (Vigil)  

SUNDAY 

7.30am; 9.30am; 11.00am;   

12.15pm (Polish); 5.30pm 

RECONCILIATION 

9.30am Saturday 

NOVENA to OUR LADY of  

PERPETUAL HELP 

Monday after 10.00am Mass 

 NOVENA to ST. ANTHONY  

Tuesday after 10.00am Mass 

Readings for this week:  Deuteronomy 4: 1-2,2-8;  

James 1: 17-18, 21 -22, 27;  Mark 7: 1 -8, 14 -15, 21 -23 
 

REFLECTION ON TODAYôS SCRIPTURE READINGS 
 

The overarching theme of the readings for this Sunday is ówords spoken in 

truthô. On one level, the laws are the words of the covenant. They are part of 

the contract that was drawn up between God and the people. They are words 

of truth, because they are the reliable revelation of God and because they  

genuinely reflect righteous living. The biblical covenant laws are truly humane. 

Obedience to the words of the covenant leads to life and blessings, while  

disobedience results in the opposite. 

Our religious customs always carry some profound religious meaning, but we 

may not know or care what it is ï and yet we perform them. Do people know  

or care why we stand or sit or kneel during liturgy? Do people have a óchurchô 

wedding because it is a religious event, or because óthat's the way we have 

always done itò? Religious practices do not always flow from a deep religious 

conviction. But once we realise our need for God, these practices become 

genuine expressions of religious sentiment. 

When the word of God has taken root in us, everything becomes a religious 

practice. This word can come to us through the teachings of our faith, through 

the example of good people around us, through the wonder and mystery of 

creation. When it does take hold of us, our inner eye is opened, our hearts are 

softened, and we turn instinctively to God like a flower turns to the sun.  

When we are brought to birth in this way, covenant law becomes sacred,  

religious practices are cherished, and we are filled with the power that saves. 

É Dianne Bergant CSS 

 

Melbourne Catholic Magazine 
 

The September edition is now 
available from the Piety Stall  

for $4 per copy.  
 

This month's theme is "Walls" 
and Dennis Fitzgerald, 

Executive Director of Catholic 
Social Services Victoria,  

writes about what the Church 
can do about Homelessness  

in Victoria. 

òAccept and submit to the Word which has been planted in you  

and can save your souls. But you must do what the word tells you,  

and not just listen to it and deceive yourselves.ó 

 

An excerpt from James 1: 17 - 18, 21 - 22, 27 

http://www.stmarysgeelong.com.au/


 

Vinnies NILS  
 

offers applicants on a low 
income NO INTEREST 
LOANS - up to $1,500 - 
for essential goods and 

services.   
Visit our website for more 

information: 
www.nilsgeelong.com.au 

Our patients have voted us first  in Emergency Care 

 

St John of God  
Emergency Department 

 
Open 7 days between 8am - 10pm 

ST MARY'S PRAYER CHAIN 
All prayer requests are completely 

confidential. If you or your family 

would like prayer support, please 

place your prayer requests in the 

golden coloured box labelled "Prayer 

Requests" in the Narthex (opp. the 

Piety Stall) or email prayer requests 

to: cheryledouglas50@gmail.com  

ROSTERS: READERS, SPECIAL MINISTERS 
and AV COMPUTER OPERATORS New rosters are 
in the process of being prepared for the Sunday Masses 

leading up to Christmas. Please take the time to email 

rhay@stmarysgeelong.com.au or call the Parish Office 

5222 1977 to update or correct your current contact  

details and availability. Please also indicate if you are 

available for any of the Christmas Masses (Christmas 

Eve - 6.00pm, 8.00pm & Midnight Mass and Christmas 

Day - 7.30am, 9.30am & 11.00am). Thank you. 
  
ST MARYôS YOUNG ADULT GROUP will present 
music at the 5.30pm Mass every 1st & 3rd  
Sunday of any given month. If you are aged  

between 18-35, and can play an instrument or sing, you 

are more than welcome to come along and share your 

talent. Afterwards there is opportunity to socialize. 

Practices are on Monday night at 6.30pm & Sundays 

4pm - 5pm, prior to the scheduled 5.30pm Mass.  

For more information contact Joanne Mascarenhas on 

0451 818 596 or email: jmascare@deakin.edu.au 
 

BOOKS FOR SALE  
A selection of quality second-hand books are now  

available for sale in the Hibernian Hall during Caf® Light 

Open Hours. All money raised will directly support the 

invaluable work of our Parish Pantry. Donations of 

appropriately suitable books in good condition are  

invited; please drop them off at the Parish Office. 

 

Fair date: December 8, 2018 
 
 

Stay up to date about our Christmas 

Fair by liking our new Facebook 

page at: https://www.facebook.com/

StMarysParishChristmasFair  
 

Let us know whether you're planning to come to the Fair 

on our Facebook Event page: 

https://www.facebook.com/events/2154723874798517/  
 

.Å× ÌÏÏËȟ ÎÅ× ÔÈÅÍÅ ÁÎÄ ÅØÃÉÔÉÎÇ ÎÅ× ÆÏÒÍÁÔȢ  
 

Please note that the Opening Times of the Fair  

will now be: 10.00am - 3.00pm.  

All sales will begin strictly on the start time - not before.  
 

Please also note that there will be NO Bric-a-Brac 

Stall set up at the Fair this year. 
 

We are currently seeking Christmas-themed 

donations for sale at the Fair. Good-quality items such 

as decorations, ornaments, china, cloths, nativity 

scenes, artificial trees, and unused Christmas wrapping 

paper will be greatly appreciated. 
 

Also welcome as donations, are items for the Religious/

Devotional Stall, such as statues, pictures, gifts,  

rosaries, medals, posters and religious books. 

All such donations can be dropped off at the Parish  

Office during office hours. (Mon-Fri 8.30am-5.00pm) 

GEELONG CATHOLIC DINERSô CLUB  
Come join us for a delicious two course evening meal,  

a very interesting guest speaker and the opportunity to 

meet new friends. We are open to members of all faiths.  

Appetisers begin at 6.15 pm on Tuesday, September 

11th followed by the meal for only $33 per person.  

Due to remodelling at our usual venue, we will be  

relocating this event to the Eastern Hub Geelong,  

285A McKillop Street. Our guest speaker this month 

is Ric Lasslett, who will be speaking to us about Victoria  

Emergency Service. For more information and for  

reservations, please phone or text Michael Belleville  

on 0431 959 584 by Friday, September 7th  

the deadline for catering purposes. 
 

ST MARGARETôS FRIENDSHIP GROUP  
is meeting on Wednesday September 26th - 10.00am  

at 56 St James Street, St Albans Park. Please call  

Veronica on 5248 3020 if you require more information. 
 

 

CAF£ LIGHT is open today (Sunday) after the  

morning Masses. Come and join us for a cuppa! 

The $4.00pp donation goes directly to our partner  

Parish, Mary Immaculate, in Viqueque. 

ST MARYôS PARISH PANTRY  
 

MAJOR FUNDRAISING EVENT 
 

Friday October 12, 2018 - 7.00pm 

St Maryôs Football Club, Kardinia Park  

West Oval. 

Music/ entertainment by DJ Graham  

Catering by Steampacket 

Drinks sold at Bar prices 
 

Major Auction, Raffles, Door Prizes & Table Lotto 

é..and much moreé.. Tickets: $50pp.  

Bring some friends - make up a table! 
 

For more information, or to book your table,  

you can call St Maryôs Parish Office 5222 1977, 

Gary McIlvena 0447 599 059  

or Catherine Moon 0409 007 913 -  

email: cmoon@bigpond.com 
 

�7�L�F�N�H�W�V���F�D�Q���E�H���S�X�U�F�K�D�V�H�G���I�U�R�P���6�W���0�D�U�\�¶�V���3�D�U�L�V�K�� 
�2�I�I�L�F�H�����*�D�U�\���0�F�,�O�Y�H�Q�D���R�U���&�D�W�K�H�U�Q�H���0�R�R�Q 

http://www.nilsgeelong.com.au/no-interest-loan-scheme
http://www.nilsgeelong.com.au/no-interest-loan-scheme
http://www.nilsgeelong.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/StMarysParishChristmasFair
https://www.facebook.com/StMarysParishChristmasFair
https://www.facebook.com/events/2154723874798517/?acontext=%7B%22source%22%3A3%2C%22source_newsfeed_story_type%22%3A%22regular%22%2C%22action_history%22%3A%22%5B%7B%5C%22surface%5C%22%3A%5C%22newsfeed%5C%22%2C%5C%22mechanism%5C%22%3A%5C%22feed_story%5C%22%2C%

